
Dorothy Goodman School

PARENT NEWSLETTER
Friday 25th June 2021

Headteachers Comments:

I hope you all enjoyed meeting your child’s new class teacher and
second for next year during parents’ evening. As we move to the
end of the school year we will be saying goodbye to some staff
and welcoming others. It is an exciting prospect looking forward to the new academic
year when Kelly will become Headteacher of Dorothy Goodman School. We will also be
welcoming  a number of new teachers partly as some are leaving or going on maternity
leave but also because we have increased the number of classes in school again so that
we can keep them smaller. We look forward to working with Katie Brown, Sarah Carten,
Charlotte Davey, Marie Pearson and Ami Glover who are new to or returning to our
school.  Sarah Annan and Brittany Brown will also be staying at DGS being employed as
teachers – Sarah has successfully completed her training and Brittany is already a
qualified teacher from another country and after a year with us successfully applied for
a teaching role as she feels ready to work as a teacher in an English school. We say
goodbye to Esther Cullen, Mitchell Hubbard and Sarah-Jayne Findley who are all moving
on in their careers in other schools and we wish them well for the future.  We also say
good bye to some of our support staff Rebekah and Simran who are going train for a
teaching career, Julie Mc who is moving to life skills adult support and to Tracy T who is
finishing after working at DGS for over 13 years. Again we wish them all well in their
various ventures.

It is with a twinge of sadness that I move away from being Headteacher of DGS and fully
into the Executive Headteacher and CEO role for the multi academy trust Open Thinking
Partnership (OTP) but I am reassured that Dorothy Goodman School is in exceptionally
good hands as Kelly looks to continuing to improve our provision into the future. I will still
have very strong links with the school within OTP and look forward to seeing you when I
regularly visit the school.

In case anyone did not catch our 6th Form student Tom on the BBC news, here is a link
to watch the report.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=s2sFyj9DmyA

Have a fantastic weekend
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=s2sFyj9DmyA


CALENDAR

DATE EVENT INFORMATION

Thursday 1st July 2021 Transition Day for Students to attend new classes. Details to follow

Friday 9th July 2021 Last day of School before Summer holidays

Wednesday 25th August 2021 First day back for the new academic year

LUNCHES
w/c 28th June 2021 Week 2 Menu

Our up to date lunch menus for Primary and Secondary can be found by clicking this link: Lunch Menus
School Meal Primary meals: £2.20 per day School Meal Senior meals: £2.45 per day

We would like to remind you that we have a no-debt procedure for our school meal service.
If your child is not entitled to free school meals, they MUST be in credit if they wish to have a school dinner.

Thank you for your understanding.
Please keep the office updated with any dietary requirements for your child. School Meals can be paid for via Arbor.

Information regarding eligibility for Free School Meals is available through County Hall:
LCC - Free School Meals or contact School Food Support Service. Tel: 0116 305 5770.

Lateral Flow tests

Please do these on Sunday night or Monday morning; Wednesday night or Thursday morning.
Follow the leaflet stages to take the test (separate leaflet NOT the one in the box Remember if they (or you helping them) cannot

swab their throat, you can swab both nostrils instead.
Record results on this link test result for NHS and test result for school (right click on links)

What to do once you have a result:
Negative: Pupil can still come to school (Same arrangements of protection with Hands, Face, Space)

Positive: Your child MUST NOT come into school. You need to book your child for a PCR test or isolate for 10 days
Void: Please do the test again with a new kit
Thank you once again for your help with this.
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https://openthinkingpartnership.co.uk/dorothy-goodman-school/parents/school-meals/
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/education-and-children/social-care-and-supporting-families/free-school-meals
https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd2a0ZRjX-s_CZngsPtR6jqfuw_7tlkHlqHeTCLTqmfyYF4LQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test


NOTICES

Find information for children and young people with special educational needs and
disabilities all in one place - this is known as Leicestershire's 'Local Offer'.

https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/education-and-children/special-educational-needs-and-disability
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https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/education-and-children/special-educational-needs-and-disability


THIS WEEK IN PICTURES
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AND BECAUSE IT’S BEEN SUCH A BUSY WEEK, HERE’S SOME MORE.
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HIGHLIGHTS OF THE WEEK
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EYFS / KS 1
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KS 2
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KS 3
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KS 4
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.KS 5
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